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Dane County Library Service June 2022 Director’s Report 

 

Bookmobile.  

The windshield arrived on May 25, in time for the Cottage Grove route!  We are extremely relieved, especially because 

the Dumpmobile had to go in for service last week!   

 

Summer Reading Program begins the week of June 13 and will be complete with crafts.  Mary and the Bookmobile 

Librarians have been out at school visits talking up the program. 

 

Dream Bus.  

The Dream Bus is gearing up for summer schedule, beginning on June 20.  James Glenn, 

Louis Hilson and Emily Baer will join the team for the summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beyond the Page/Ripple Project. 

Ripple Project programs are underway; check them out here: 

https://www.beyondthepage.info/ripple-project 

 

Other news. 

I’ve received two proposals regarding a study of our operational reimbursement formula.  The workgroup will look at 

these in June to decide the consultant.  The Library Board is asked to take action on authorizing a contract up to $15,000 

for this work, the cost of which will be distributed among the Dane County libraries. 


